
 

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
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RAJYA SABHA  

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 1145   

TO BE ANSWERED ON 28.12.2017 

 

MoU between BHEL and foreign entities 

 

 

1145. DR. R. LAKSHMANAN:  

 

 

 Will the Minister of HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES be pleased 

to state: 

 

  

(a) whether Government reviewed any Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) entered 

between BHEL and other foreign entities few years back in terms of financial gain that have 

accrued after the execution of MoUs; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; 

(c) whether Government proposes to enter into any MoUs between BHEL and other foreign 

entities/companies in the coming days; and 

(d) if so, the details thereof? 

 

  

ANSWER 

 MINISTER  OF  STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF  HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND 

PUBLIC ENTERPRISES (SHRI  BABUL SUPRIYO) 

 

 

(a): No such review of the Memorandum of Understanding’s (MoU’s) entered into by Bharat 

Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) with foreign entities / companies was undertaken during 

the last three years and current year (April to December 2017). 

 

(b): Not Applicable in view of (a) above. 

 

(c): As on date, there is no MoU currently being envisaged by BHEL to be entered into by the 

Company with foreign entities / companies in the coming days (i.e. December 2017 to March 

2018 period).  

 

(d): Not Applicable in view of (c) above. 
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